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From: PUC   
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 10:03 AM 
To: DGiovannini@moldedfiberglass.com 
Subject: EL19-027 AND EL20-002 

Mr. Giovannini,  

Thank you for your letter regarding the Crowned Ridge II requested siting permit processed by 
the Public Utilities Commission, docket EL19-027. Your letter references EL20-002, and this 
docket concerns the earlier Crowned Ridge project and a Motion to Show Cause. 

Both dockets were on the commission's meeting agenda on Tuesday, March 17. Commissioners 
voted to issue a siting permit for the Crowned Ridge II project with numerous conditions. You 
can read about this by accessing the press release posted under the News tab on the PUC.sd.gov 
website.  

Your letter will be posted under Comments and Responses in both dockets so my fellow 
commissioners, Chris Nelson and Kristie Fiegen, and others interested may read them. You can 
find the dockets on the PUC's website by clicking on Commission Actions, Commission 
Dockets, Electric Dockets, 2019 Electric Dockets and 2020 Electric Dockets, and scrolling 
down to the specific dockets referenced above.  

I suggest you read the Siting Info Guide posted in the EL19-027 docket and linked to the 
commission website's home page.   

Chairman Gary Hanson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
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